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Ann Migdal

From: Pollie McCloskey

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 1:37 PM

To: Betsy Robertson; Chris Roberts; Debbie Tarry; Doris McConnell; Heidi Costello; John 

Norris; Keith McGlashan; Keith Scully; Susan Chang; Will Hall

Cc: Christina Arcidy; Ann Migdal

Subject: Agenda Comment:  John Ramsdell, Concern about wording in Ord exluding West Triang 

and Edwin Pratt Parks

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This comment arrived after last night’s Council discussion. It will be added to our public comment files and on the 
website. 
 
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov <webmaster@shorelinewa.gov>  

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 8:43 PM 

To: agenda comments <agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 

the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.  

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items 

Date & Time: 06/14/2021 8:43 pm 

Response #: 864 

Submitter ID: 42583 

IP address: 2601:601:9981:ee0:e060:4763:e255:c2a9 

Time to complete: 38 min. , 16 sec.  

 

Survey Details: Answers Only 

Page 1  

1.  John Ramsdell 
  

2.  Shoreline 
  

3.  (○) Westminster  
 

4.  johnmramsdell@gmail.com  

  

5.  06/14/2021 
  

6.  Ordinance 892 
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7.  Greetings, 

 

I am writing to express my disappointment after listening to this evening's discussion of Ordinance 932 that many of 

you are under the impression that altering the ordinance for a November ballot would confuse voters. I would argue 

that the ordinance, as presented in April, was confusing to many voters.  

 

For example, Page 4 (8a-4) states that 3.7 Million dollars are targeted to "Improvement to Acquired Property". My 

impression, shared by others, that "Improvement to Acquired Property" means improvements to the all acquired 

properties, including Edwin Pratt Memorial Park and Westminster Park. To exclude these two newly acquired parks 

from the definition of "acquired parks" in the ballot measure comes across as a less than an accurate portrayal of the 

ordinance. 

 

If the final decision is to present the same ballot measure to voters in the Fall, I urge City staff to tighten up the 

measure's language to make it clear that "Improvements to Acquired Properties" only applies to properties acquired 

in the future, not recently acquired properties.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Respectfully, 

John Ramsdell 

206-229-3985  
 

8.  Not answered  
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

City of Shoreline  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email. 


